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Good Afternoon:  
 
On April 29, 2020, the City and County of San Francisco Department of Public Health issued Order No. C19-07c which 
extends and modifies the stay-safe-at-home restrictions through May 31, 2020. 
 
See: https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/files/HealthOfficerOrder-C19-07c-ShelterInPlace-04292020.pdf 
 
This order will go into effect at 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, May 3, 2020. 
 
Per the April 29 San Francisco Department of Public Health order:  
 

▪ All Essential Businesses must prepare, post, and implement an updated Social Distancing Protocol to address 
new requirements listed in the Order or in related guidance or directives from the Health Officer for each of 
their facilities in the County frequented by the public or employees. The updated Social Distancing Protocol must 
be posted at or near the entrance of the relevant facility, and shall be easily viewable by the public and 
personnel. A copy of the revised Social Distancing Protocol implemented by the Bay Area Headquarters 
Authority for the Bay Area Metro Center (BAMC) is attached to this notice.  

 
▪ Construction activities can proceed as an Essential Business, provided, however, that construction activities shall 

comply with the Construction Project Safety Protocols set forth in Appendix B-1 or B-2 of Order No. C19-07c 
(whichever is applicable to the construction project in question).  
 

▪ Order No. C19-07c does not affect Order No C19-12 (requiring face coverings), which will continue indefinitely 
until otherwise directed by the Health Officer. Essential Businesses and entities with workers engaged in 
Essential Infrastructure Work, Minimum Basic Operations, or Essential Governmental Functions who continue to 
operate at BAMC must require their employees and contractors to wear a Face Covering at the workplace when 
interacting with the public, when working in or walking through common areas, and in any room or enclosed 
area when other people are present. 
 

▪ Personnel, contractors and visitors who need to enter BAMC will continue to be reminded by building security of 
the requirement that they wear a Face Covering while inside the building.  BAMC staff will take all reasonable 
steps to prohibit anyone who is not wearing a Face Covering from entering and will not serve that person if 
those efforts are unsuccessful and seek to remove that person. 
 

Additional resources can be found at the below: 
 
https://www.375beale.com/emergency-management/covid-19-updates 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/guidancebusiness-response.html 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html 
 
 
For immediate assistance, please contact the security rover at (628) 220-2090. For any other questions or concerns, 
please contact the Property Management Office at (628) 220-2080 or via e-mail at 375BealeSt@cushwake.com.  
  
We thank you for your attention to this matter.  
  
Building Management 
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